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@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
This week, we made an amazing start to our new geography and history topics with our exciting launch day. 
Thanks to everyone who joined us in wonderful costumes for this event. Nursery and Reception enjoyed being 
able to try different foods, and planting bulbs in our outdoor area. Years 1 and 2 brought their favourite teddies 
in from home and had a special teddy bears’ picnic together. Years 3 and 4 were busy researching volcanoes 
and looking at where these are in the world. Finally, Years 5 and 6 were focusing on Ancient Egyptian civilisation 
and developing their understanding of chronology. In worship, each class shared an overview of their day, and 
there was an amazing amount of history and geography learning taking place across the school. Well done, 
everyone! 
 
Our Year 5 and 6 children have loved recently embarking on their Shropshire Bookfest journey! They have been 
given a selection of shortlist fiction titles (published within the past two years) and are busy reading and voting 
for their favourite books. We can’t wait to find out the title of the winning book, and to attend the live screening 
ceremony for all participating schools later this year. Our Year 1 and 2 children will also be taking part in 
Shropshire Bookfest soon, and will be reading and voting for their favourite picture books. 
 
Have a great weekend! 

 Miss Charlotte Williams 

Acting Head of School 

WORSHIP  
This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of respect. 

Next week, we will be focusing on ‘remembering to pray for others’ 
(Ephesians 6.18). If children have any prayers, linked to this theme, that they 

would like to share during worship, they would be very welcome to do so. 
 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

February Holiday Club 
During the February half term break, the Shrewsbury Club are 
looking at the possibility of running a February multi-sports club 
for the children at Lower Heath. This holiday club would be run 
by staff from the Shrewsbury based organisation. 
 
For dates, times, costs and expressing interest, please complete 
the form below by Monday 17th January 2022: 
www.forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JrQ
kp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLlHHKpCGrOtOnSL2YkdWvSBURVV
NS1hUN1dKMEtOQU1HNjBSVlRTRUxRNS4u  
 
 

Keep Dancing! 
Last weekend, Harley and Hattie danced on stage at the Festival 
Drayton Centre in a dance concert of 100 dancers. They did two 
performances over the course of the day. Both children received 
a medal and certificate for their amazing performances!  
 

Water Bottles 
A polite reminder that, unless otherwise 
agreed for medical reasons, water bottles 
should be filled with water, rather than juice 
or squash. Thank you for your support with 
this.  
 
 

Website 
This week, class pages have been updated 
with our timetables (so that you can see 
what we get up to at various points in the 
day), along with our new termly overviews 
and curriculum packs. 

We hope that you find these useful. 😊 
 

Reception Admissions 2022/2023 
Do you have a child due to start Reception 
in September 2022? 
Please remember to put the application in 
for their place by 15th January 2022. 
More information can be found through the 
link below: 
www.gov.uk/apply-for-primary-school-
place 
  

Friday 14th January 2022 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Eliza K, Jessie and Imogen, 
who all celebrate their birthdays 
this week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Hummingbirds: Darcie and Finley 
Robin Class: Niall, Reggie and William 
Skylark Class: Hattie, Tate, Lauren and Alfie 
Kingfisher Class: Sam, Pip, Franky and Mia S  
Owl Class: Thomas, Lottie and Blake 
 
Well done also to this week’s Accelerated 
Reader Award winners, who are: 
Ella-May, Ralph, Imogen, Evie, Emilia and 
Harley! 
 
 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
 

Monday 31st January 2022 – Chance to 
Shine Cricket – taster sessions for all 
pupils – PE kits to be worn on this day 
Monday 21st - Friday 25th February – 
Half Term  
 
Click here to view our term dates. 
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